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Update from GoBus 
March 23, 2021 

 
 

RFP for scheduling software 
 
The RFP for new On-Demand software for GoBus has been released. The 
closing date for submissions is March 26, 2021. 
 
RFP for service provider 
 
We are continuing to work on the RFP for the GoBus service provider and 
anticipate it being released by the end of March. 
 
COVID response 
 
With the move to Alert Level 5, GoBus has reverted to an onboard 
maximum of 3 people, customers are being asked screening questions 
when booking and are being asked to only travel for essential purposes. 
Hours of operation have changed slightly with the latest pickup time being 
11pm.   
 
With a move to Alert Level 4, GoBus will increase onboard capacity to 50% 
thought every effort will be made to keep the number of passengers as low 
as possible. We will no longer be asking people to restrict their travel to 
essential trips. 
 
These and any future updates are communicated via GoBus’ text/email 
alert service and posted on GoBus’ booking portal. GoBus customers or 
other interested individuals can sign up for text or email alerts by visiting 
www.gobus.info/alerts. 
 
 


